Fire victims g}atefui for help

To the Editor:

‘We would like to thank the
firefighters who responded so
very promptly on Jan. 21 to save
our home from being totally de-
stroyed from fire. We owe them
our deepest gratitude. Without
them responding so quickly, our
house would not have been
saved.

Those who responded were:
the Minersville Independent
Hose Company, Rescue Hook
and Ladder, South Cass Town-
ship Fire Company, Clover Fire
Company, Heckscherville, and
the Duncott Hose Company.

We would also like to thank
area residents who donated
funds fo our fire fund and the
following local businesses that
donated supplies: Womer’s Ga-
rage, Pottsville; All Phase Elec-
trieal, Pottsville; Radzievich
Market, Minersville; the Miners-
ville Area School District, St.
Vincent De Paul Catholic Soci-
ety. First Baptist Church of
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Pottsville, the Marines and the%

Salvation Army.

Also, a big thank you to Boy
Scout Troup 699 of Minersville,
which held a clothing and bake
sale with the proceeds going to
our family.

We also want to thank our |

family and friends who helped
us rebuild, and for all the love
and support they gave us. We
have a wonderful family. With-
out them, we do not know how
we would have gotten through
this tragedy in our lives.

And a great big thank you to
all of our Cyber Friends who do-
nated monetary and other gifts
and all their love, prayers and
support. They are wonderful,
caring friends, ‘whom we are
blessed to have.

Thank you from the bottom
of our hearts and may God bless
you richly!
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